
 
 
June 2018 
 
 
Dear All, 
 
It is with sadness that I announce the forthcoming retirement of Mrs Sally 
Jane, Assistant Headteacher. Sally has worked here at Penpol for an 
incredible thirty-eight years and has made the difficult decision to retire 
from the end of this summer term in order to travel and pursue other 
interests.  
 
Sally’s incredible contributions to Penpol have influenced the lives of so 
many children of Hayle. She is an inspirational, creative and caring 
teacher and her leadership of inclusive practice has ensured that each 
child at Penpol, regardless of learning need, has been able to shine and 
succeed. She will be very much missed by all. 
 
I know that you will join me in wishing Sally all the very best in her 
retirement and in thanking her for her many years of service to the 
children and families of Penpol.  
 
We are currently in the process of recruiting a new Assistant 
Headteacher and will keep you updated in due course. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 
Chris Chislett 
Headteacher 
 
 


